
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception 
class news 

7th May 2018 

It’s a short week this week so we will be very busy fitting all 
of our learning into just four days!  This week our focus is 
‘Vets’.  We will be talking about the job that a vet does.  We 
will think about our pets and talk about our experiences of 
visiting the vets with them.  We will also consider whether 
vets only treat pet animals.  It would be helpful if you could 
talk with your child about any experiences they may have had 
at the vets. 

  
 
Literacy 
We will be making potions in the mud kitchen to make animals 
better and writing a list of ingredients.  We will spend this 
week doing lots of activities to reinforce our phonic 
knowledge.  We will play sentence matching games and bingo 
games.    
 
Numeracy 
We will be solving lots of addition problems by using resources 
or counting on to find the answer.  
 

Topic Dates for your 
diary: 
Monday 28th May 
to Friday 1st June 
– Whit Week 
holidays 

 

All children need 
to have a coat at 
school every day 
as our weather is 
extremely 
changeable and 
we play out 
whatever the 
weather!  We will 
probably be 
asking for sun 
cream next week! 

 

Please ensure 
that school 
dinners are 
ordered from 
home.  This helps 
the children to 
know what they 
will be eating 
each day.  

 


